Dear ________,

On behalf of Evergreen’s Masters of Public Administration class of 2011, I’d like to invite you to participate in a new fundraising effort.  At the beginning of our Capstone class this quarter, I invited my classmates to consider pledging a few dollars per week for each of the ten weeks in our final quarter to be donated to the MPA alumni scholarship fund. The following week, I passed around a pledge form and I was overwhelmed by the response:

· Nearly 70% of my classmates pledged to participate,

· Collectively, we pledged over $1400—enough to award a scholarship to an individual in next year’s class!

This is particularly impressive when you consider that we are all current students, most of us are early in our careers (i.e. our salaries aren’t quite as high as we expect them to be in another 5-10 years), and many of us are supporting multiple dependents while working, attending school, and balancing the cost of tuition and fees.

This brings me to my request for you to participate in our MPA Cohort Challenge. We raised over $1400 and we are “just” students—surely your class can beat us!

(Insert details on how to participate)

As you know, tuition costs are increasing and the world needs Evergreen-educated public servants to tackle its problems and serve its citizens. Our hope is that, by leveraging the power of multiple MPA cohorts, we can raise enough money to award multiple scholarships over the coming years.
Thanks for taking the time to consider this letter.

Best wishes,

Abby Kelso

MPA student, Class of 2011

